
 

We’re really excited to welcome you and your family back to church on Sunday.  There are going to be some changes to the 

way our services run to keep us all safe.  Here are some things you might like to talk through as a family  before returning. 

• Social distancing will mean 

people will need to sit 

further apart in church. 

 

• We will need to make sure 

we wash our hands. 

 

• We will need to keep our 

distance and follow 

directions. 

 

• People will not be able to 

touch, hug, shake hands or 

get close like we want to. 

 

• Children will need to stay 

with their families. 

 

If your favourite part of the Sunday Service is not happening at 

the moment, why not think about doing one these activities as a 

family during the week? 

Put on some worship music when you are 

at home and have your own time of singing 

and praising God together. 



 

  

We’re really excited to welcome you and your family back to church on Sunday.  There are going to be some changes to the 

way our services run to keep us all safe.  Here are some things you might like to talk through as a family  before returning. 

 

 

If your favourite part of the Sunday Service is not happening at 

the moment, why not think about doing one these activities as a 

family during the week? 

Put on some worship music when you are 

at home and have your own time of singing 

and praising God together. 


